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I hope everyone had a jolly holiday season but now
it’s time to jump back into this next semester!

Remember that if your clubs’ dues are not paid by
February 1st, your club will be suspended. As we enter

into the new year, start thinking about Spring Rally
and DCON! Be on the lookout for more information
on those events. Just as a reminder, keep sending in

those monthly reports. If any help is needed for that,
please don’t hesitate to ask me!

January Newsletter

Dues
December 1st was the deadline for dues before they

became delinquent, and after February 1st clubs will be
suspended. International dues were raised from $7 to

$10, which is matched by our district, making dues $20.
Individual clubs may have an additional club amount to

have their own funds. Be sure to collect and send in
dues for each club member. Contact me if you have any

questions!



I’m so excited to announce that our
Spring Rally is coming up very soon!
At Spring Rally, we will vote for our

new Division 3 Lieutenant Governor,
interviewing for our Most
Outstanding Key Clubber,

participate in a service project, eat
some yummy food, and network as a

division!
Keep in mind that to vote on LtG,

your club must have their dues paid.
I have not decided on a service

project yet but if you have any ideas,
please contact me.

I will make a separate post with this
info.

The following is the rally information:
-Date: February 22nd
-Time: 12pm
-Location: Rossville Art District on
Brody Lane, a building close to the
Rossville Public Library 

Spring Rally



Calendar of Events
February 1st- Suggested club officer elections
February 1st- Unpaid Key Clubs become
suspended
February 22nd- Spring Rally
March 14-16th- DCON in Lexington, Kentucky
July 2025- ICON in Orlando, Florida

District Convention
The annual Kentucky-Tennessee District

Convention, also known as DCON, is coming
up fast and I know a lot of people who are

excited for it! DCON will be March 14-16th in
Lexington, Kentucky with the theme “Saddle
Up For Service!” So bring your cowboy hats,

boots, and a rootin’ tootin’ good attitude! More
information about registration and the

convention itself is coming soon, so be on a
lookout for that. Hope to see everyone excited

for DCON at our spring rally!


